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Y3/4 Games Day 

Our pupils had a great time on Friday and choose from a 

selection of five games. They then had mini-competitions 

and had a blast! 

 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to all our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘Excellence & Communication’! 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd May – School closes at home 

time and reopens Monday 9th June  

 

W/C Monday 9th June – Y1 Phonics 

Screening Check Week, and Y4 

Multiplication Table Check Week 

 

Friday 13th June - Class Photograph Day 

 

Monday 23rd – Wednesday 25th June Y6 

Residential 

 

Friday 27th June Sports Day KS2 (am) 

Reception and KS1 (pm) – times to 

follow 

 

Monday 30th June - Summer Disco 

(details to follow) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Week 
This year’s Science Week started today with a fantastic 
assembly led by Miss Pearson and our Y6 Scientists! Our 
pupils are very excited for the week ahead! 
 

Y6 SATs 

A huge shout out to our Y6 pupils!  

 

They were amazing last week and made 

the most of every second! Their efforts 

were top-notch and they approached 

each test with a positive attitude!  

 

Well done kids!  

 

Enjoy your treat tomorrow at Larry’s 

Lanes! It is very well deserved. 

Keeping Safe 

Our Y1 pupils thoroughly enjoyed their time  

when our School Nurse visited last week.  

 

They were very sensible indeed when learning  

about and sharing ways to keep safe! 

Lockerbie Manor 

The Y6 residential takes place after half term between 

Monday 23rd June and Wednesday 25th June.  
 

As previously communicated, a meeting has been 

arranged on Thursday 22nd May at 5:00pm. The meeting 

will be an opportunity to discuss the final details of the 

trip and to give parents and carers the opportunity to ask 

any questions they may have.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there. Children 

are welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

READING PLUS Superstars 
Due to the continued hard work and determination of our KS2 children, we are making brilliant 
progress on our Reading Plus platform! We have now reached OVER 17 MILLION words read by our 
children since September. Reading Plus is a fantastic resource that is used both in school and can 
be accessed at home. Well done children! 

Star Writer Awards 
Another big WELL DONE to our Star Writers from Y3 and Y4 for demonstrating excellence in your 
poetry and narrative pieces of writing. They proudly showed off their work in assembly, amazing 
the whole school with their wonderful work. 


